From: Antrobus, Heidi - Environment & Economy [mailto:Heidi.Antrobus@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 21 October 2013 17:27
To: dkeene@davidlock.com
Cc: Laura Bailey; Farrow, Jane - CCS
Subject: RE: - SCHOOL PLANS - PLANNING APPLICATION 13/00321 - LAND SOUTH OF SALT WAY , BANBURY - CHERWELL LPA
Dear Mr Keene

RE: - SCHOOL PLANS - PLANNING APPLICATION 13/00321 - LAND SOUTH OF SALT WAY , BANBURY - CHERWELL LPA

Following on from my previous email requesting details of your applicants solicitors. If the application should be successful at the Cherwell Planning Committee or at a subsequent appeal, the following information will be required -

In order to make your client aware at an early stage, they will need to provide a set of school plans in relation to the provision of the 1.5FE Primary School and site area of 2.2ha for the purposes of the Section 106 Agreement. Please find attached the County Council’s guidance document PDF attachment that includes the requirements for the school plans that will be required to be provided on an OS base together with the extract below.

Please note the County Council do not accept the provision of MUGA’s or Changing Pavilions within these sites. The site should be solely for the school site and reserved land for a potential extension.

Please refer to the attached PDF 

Kind Regards

Heidi Antrobus BA(Hons) DipUP DMS MRTPI

Developer Funding Negotiator / Town Planning Consultant

Oxfordshire County Council 
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